

20 February 2015

Alasdair Keating fyi-request-2488-d4dcd12c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Keating

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 9 February 2015 requesting the following information:

1. all advice and reports on the provision of rape prevention education in schools to date, including the 'Mates and Dates' programme, since January 1 2014.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 10 March 2015.

If you have any questions, please submit via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Government Services Team